
Posted September 8, 2021 
 
LEGAL NOTICE -- The monthly meeting of the York Water District Board of Trustees will be 
held at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, September 15,2021 through remote conferencing as 
approved by the Maine Public Utilities Commission. For members of the public that wish to 
participate remotely, please send a request to customerservice@yorkwaterdistrict.org by 
12:00 pm on the day of the meeting. Our staff will provide an access link by email ten 
minutes prior to the meeting.   
 

AGENDA 
 

1. The President will call the meeting to order.   
 

2. See what action the Board will take after a review of the minutes of the Board 
Meeting held on August 21, 2021. 

 
3. Invitation for Public Comment. 

Because time is limited, the Board will give York WD ratepayers and York property 
owners priority for presenting public comments. If there is sufficient time, the Board 
will provide an opportunity to those outside of York to provide comments. 
Comments by everyone will be limited to 3 minutes. All comments will be directed to 
the Board President and are required to be civil, respectful, and relevant to the York 
Water District.  
For those who were not provided an adequate opportunity to provide oral comments, 
they are free to submit written comments. Those comments should be sent to 
customerservice@yorkwaterdistrict.org  

 
4. Financial Manager will present the Board of Trustees with monthly budgetary reports 

and income statements for review and discussion. 
 

5. See what action the Board will take after a review of the proposals received to 
provide the District with auditing services. 
 

6. Superintendent & Staff will provide an update on District Operations. 
 

o Update on newly State regulated testing for PFAS and past proactive 
monitoring results for PFAS and Chlorate.  

o Distribution       
 
 

7. General Discussion. 
 

8.  Adjourn. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Donald D. Neumann, Jr.  
Superintendent 
 

 
 
               Trustees 
Richard Leigh, President 
Russell A. Peterson, Treasurer 
Stephen C. Rendall Jr., Clerk 
Karen Arsenault, Trustee 
Richard E. Boston, Trustee 
 

 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
                Administration 
Donald D. Neumann Jr., Superintendent 
Gary E. Stevens, Asst. Superintendent 
Patrick M. Desrosiers, Financial Manager 
Ryan Lynch, Treatment Plant Manager 
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